
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
  

To: Technical Panel 

From: Darren Byers 

Date: June 23, 2020 

Re: MR-00444: Reliability-Related Information 
 
At the May 26 Technical Panel meeting, the Technical Panel voted to post the proposed market 
rule amendment for stakeholder comment. The proposed market rule amendment was posted 
on the Proposed Market Rule Amendments webpage for two weeks and no stakeholder 
feedback was received during this period.   

Background 

The IESO is proposing to amend the market rules to remove appendices 4.5A to 4.9 in Chapter 
4.   Since these tables were drafted market participants are now required to submit this 
information through Online IESO, so they are no longer needed. As a defined term, reliability-
related information, includes these appendices in its definition, it will need to be changed along 
with references to the appendices that will be removed. Additional changes, will also be made 
to Chapter 5 to provide consistency between the market rules and Market Manual 11, part 11.3: 
Reliability Information Catalogue, to reflect the removal of these appendices. These changes are 
not material as no market participant obligations are impacted. 
 
Recommendation 
The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel vote to recommend MR-00444-R00 to the IESO 
Board for consideration at its August 25, 2020 meeting.   
 
The IESO is proposing that this market rule amendment have an effective date of September 21, 
2020. 
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